
Farmers' market season is back and bigger than ever 

Farmers' markets back in action 
Ray Martin, Times Staff
Market-goers check out what's available at the Galt farmers' market.

Cambridge Times

CAMBRIDGE – If you are in the market for fresh local produce, meats, cheeses and prepared foods, then 
Cambridge has a venue for you. 

In the coming week the city will soon have no fewer than three farmers’ markets for shoppers to choice 
from. The largest and oldest is the Cambridge Farmers’ Market, which has been in operation from the 
1830s. It operates year-round on Saturday mornings at the corner of Ainslie and Dickson Street. This past 
week, it expanded operations for the summer months and is now also open on Wednesday mornings. 

For shoppers in Preston, the farmers’ market in Central Park has opened for another season. It runs 
Thursday afternoons, with roughly 12 vendors, through to early October. 

On June 10, the new Hespeler Farmers’ Market will be launched, involving 20 vendors. It will run through 
September from 3 p.m. 




